
 
 
 
 
 
17.6.20 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is lovely to see some of our children back in school and we really look forward to 
welcoming all children back, hopefully in September, when new routines may allow this to 
happen- depending on the rate of infection at that time.  
The children at school are coping really well with the new social distancing and hand 
washing routines. As we are now reaching full capacity in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6, I 
would ask that anyone else from these year groups who want their children to return this 
half term, to please let us know by Friday 19th June. This will allow us to know exactly what, 
child group numbers and rooms are needed and if we can accommodate this now. 
 
For those children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 who are already in school and have 
settled into the new routines, we would ask that you now consider them coming in on a full 
time basis so that their learning needs can be met more consistently. 
 
Best wishes and keep safe everyone, 
 
Mrs Christopher 
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